
Report on  

“Valedictory Session of the Industry Offer Course” 

Tripura University organized the "Valedictory Session of the Industry Offer Course" on 

September 25, 2024, at 4:30 PM in the seminar hall, 1st floor of the University Guest House. 

The session was attended by the Vice Chancellor, Prof. Ganga Prasad Prasain; Registrar, Dr. 

Deepak Sharma; Mr. Santanu Banik from G Cube Foundation, Agartala; IQAC Director, Prof. 

Shaon Ray Chaudhuri; Dattopant Thengadi Employment Generation Resource Centre 

(DTEGRCs) members; the Microbial Technology group; students of the course, and journalism 

students. 

Vice Chancellor Prof. Ganga Prasad Prasain addressed the gathering and emphasized the 

importance of entrepreneurship in Tripura. He highlighted the diversity of products from the 

state and their high demand abroad. He also spoke about the significance of bamboo products 

in the northeastern region, particularly in Assam and Arunachal Pradesh, mentioning the variety 

and quality of bamboo available. Prof. Prasain acknowledged G Cube Foundation’s 

contribution to promoting bamboo products and expressed his gratitude to Prof. Shaon Ray 

Chaudhuri for her initiative. He concluded by congratulating the students for their 

achievements during the five-day course. 

Registrar Dr. Deepak Sharma thanked everyone involved and described the event as a pilot 

project, expressing hope for future developments. He spoke about India’s vision of becoming 

a prosperous nation (Samrit Bharat) and how initiatives like this contribute to that dream by 

providing students with valuable knowledge, skills, and employment opportunities. He 

discussed the economic challenges faced by the youth and the role of entrepreneurship in 

Tripura. And also on the impact of colonialism on local handicrafts and praised the students for 

their participation, encouraging them to share their experiences. He concluded by thanking all 

attendees. 

Mr. Santanu Banik shared how the collaboration between Tripura University and G Cube 

Foundation began, marking the first-ever bamboo entrepreneurship initiative in the region. He 

thanked both institutions for their efforts in promoting bamboo-based socio-economic 

development and stressed the importance of practical learning, overcoming fear, and 

collaboration in entrepreneurship. 

The session also included the release of a newspaper by journalism students, followed by a 

certificate distribution ceremony.  

Finally, Prof. Shaon Ray Chaudhuri delivered the vote of thanks, expressing her appreciation 

to all the teams involved, including G Cube Foundation, the Vice Chancellor, and the Registrar 

for their support. She also thanked Mr. Subrata Nandi and the IQAC team for ensuring the 

smooth execution of the event. Ans also congratulated the first batch of entrepreneurship 

students, announcing that 29 out of 39 students had successfully completed the course. 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


